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Are you a GI nurse, technician, or associate looking to reignite your passion for
Gastroenterology? Look no further! Joining SGNA is the key to unlocking excellence in our
field. Whether you're a seasoned pro or just starting out, it's never too late to take your career
to the next level. Click below to become a part of our dynamic community and elevate your
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skills to new heights! Choose NTSGNA as your Region.

Congratulations to UT Southwestern for yet another successful Skills Fair! Your commitment
to including NTSGNA in your events is truly appreciated. In light of the current shortage of
healthcare workers, particularly GI Technicians, we are excited to announce that our
upcoming educational event will be centered around hands-on training for technicians and
nurses. Mark your calendars for Tuesday, June 4, 2024, as we look forward to sharing this
valuable experience with you. Keep an eye on your inbox for the official invitation coming your
way soon!

Lastly, to our superheroes! �� We just wanted to take a moment to wish all our amazing
nurses a Happy Nurses Week! � Your dedication and hard work do not go unnoticed, and we
are truly grateful for everything you do to take care of our patients. And to all the incredible
mothers on our team, Happy Mother's Day! � We hope you all find some well-deserved time
to rest and recharge. Thank you for being the heartbeat of our healthcare family! �
#NursesWeek #MothersDay

 



Upcoming Educational Events

51st SGNA Annual Course May 8-11, 2024

GALA 11th Annual Dallas Conference May 10-11, 2024

NTSGNA Hands on Training June 4, 2024, details to follow - Free

17th Annual NTSGNA Roundup September 28, 2024

Member Benefits ​





Click to Join

http://sgna.org


Ready to be certified ….CGRN

Scholarships are now open for both Nurses and Associates! Apply for a
scholarship on our website today. Additionally, nurses preparing for certification
can borrow the Core Curriculum and GI Nursing Review Manual. Unit leaders can
access the GI/Endoscopy Employee Development Resource and GI Procedure
Manual. For more information, contact Angelita Hamill at 847-217-9997.

Visit our website
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